Senator Barbara Boxer
Fax: (202) 228-2382
May 16, 2006

Dear Senator Boxer,

As one of your constituents and as someone who has voted for you, I am writing with regard to the important issue of Network Neutrality, the Internet's First Amendment.

The Internet has always been a level playing field.  The home page of a tiny company like mine looks just as big on anyone’s computer screen as IBM’s or Microsoft’s.  A tiered Internet would end this. I urge you to resist the Republican attempt to further empower rich and powerful corporations.

I am pleased and proud that you sit on a key committee that will soon determine whether to preserve or gut Internet freedom.

Please preserve Internet freedom by supporting Network Neutrality.
Thank you!

Dan Keller

